Munson Township

Zoning Commission Meeting
Minutes of May 19, 2014

Chair Lenore Pikus called the meeting to order at 7:00pm, with Sandy Shultz, Dennis Medica,
and James Tekavec present. Heather Crawford arrived at 7:12pm. Also present were Zoning
Inspector Tim Kearns, Secretary Paula Friebertshauser, and incoming Secretary Kristen
Bluemmel. Members were introduced to Kristen Bluemmel, the new Zoning Commission
Secretary.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Lenore Pikus moved and Dennis Medica seconded to approve the minutes of February 24, 2014
as written, motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE - Zoning Bulletin Issues — 2/25, 3/10, 3/25, 4/10, 4/25; Northeast Ohio
Planning and Zoning Workshop brochure

Members should let Paula Friebertshauser know by 5/21/14 if they plan on attending the
Northeast Ohio Planning and Zoning Workshop.

Mrs. Pikus noted that she attended the Zoning Inspectors meeting on April 24, 2014 along with
Heather Crawford, Sandy Shultz, and Tim Keams. According to the board members, they were
advised to stay within the model for telecommunications towers and keep the current language as
written. The board discussed the recommended changes listed in a February 12, 2014 email
from Mrs. Pikus to Mrs. Friebertshauser. The board recommended that the changes listed in the
February 12, 2014 email be incorporated into the Zoning Resolution. Mrs. Pikus also noted that
there was no new information on child day cares provided at this meeting, Also discussed at the
Zoning Inspectors meeting was the Growth Partnership Association, an organization that meets
quarterly and which helps to connect people to internships and trainings with local businesses.

The board determined that the revised Zoning Resolution is ready for a final draft, and upon a
final review, ready to initiate. The board is targeting the next mecting on Monday, August 18,
2014 as the date to initiate the amendment. Mrs, Friebertshauser will provide the board members
with a hard copy of the final draft so they may review it in detail before the August 18" meeting,

ZONING INSPECTOR’S REPORT
Mr. Kearns distributed the February, March, and April zoning certificate listing.

There will be no meeting in June and July. The next scheduled meeting is Monday, August 18,
2014,

The meeting was adjouyned at 8:20 pm.
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Attachment — February 12, 2014 email from Lenore Pikus to Paula Friebertshauser; Subject:
Telecommuncations Towers -




